
Licensed Child Care Home Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, July 25, 2017 

Office of Early Childhood Staff Present: Debbie Sampson 

Resource & Referral Staff Present: 

Advisory Board Members Present: Sabrina Chase, Ginny Harman, Latrina Johanning, Rebecca 
Kenworthy, Coleen Land, Gina Maples, Stephanie McKinstry, and Jennifer Quartucci. 

Advisory Board Members Absent: Elizabeth Cohen, Marci Graves, Noel Hanson, Tamela Hunt, Joey 
Scherschel, Nina Webb, Eryn Wolf, and Maria Wynne 

Non-members:   

Sabrina Chase and Coleen Land made motions to accept January Meeting minutes. 
Sabrina Chase and Jennifer Quartucci made motions to accept April Meeting minutes. 
 
This is Gina’s first meeting.  She was on the committee back in 2006 that helped with new regs  

Process is starting. Debbie should have changes to legal by the end of the month. There will be public 
hearings. Dates will be posted on the website along with drafts of new regs 

Amanda Clapp no longer licensing consultant. Hoping to have new person by August 14th. She covered 
Marion, Hancock, Shelby, Rush, Decatur, Fayette, Union, and Franklin. 

Beth Barrett maybe at the October meeting to talk about Pre-K on my way program. 

New Food Program rules start in October. 

Providers are looking for new outdoor environment. Trying to get away from plastic equipment.  

Nature Explorers is one resource. Anyone have other resources? 

You can email Stephanie McKinstry at mycaterpillarclubhouse@hotmail.com if you have any questions 
or suggestions for the committee. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting from Ginny, Rebecca second 

Meeting was adjourn at 1:39 p.m. 

Dates for 2017 Committee Meetings are as followed: 

October 24, 2017 

. 

 

mailto:mycaterpillarclubhouse@hotmail.com

